
            

          KPEA – FOP Lodge 32           
PO Box 10369 

Killeen Texas 76547 
 
 

P.O. Box 10369, Killeen, TX76547 

May 6, 2022 
 
To:  Mrs. Traci Briggs 
       City Attorney, City of Killeen 
 
RE: Results of votes on proposed agreement.  
 
 
Mrs. Briggs, 
 
 The Killeen Police Employee Association- FOP Lodge 32 has conducted the elections of the Killeen 
Police Department regarding the proposed agreement with the City of Killeen. The elections were conducted in 
accordance with section 142.064 (a)(2) of the Local Government Code.  
 
The results of the election are as follows: 
 
Total Number of Qualified Voters: 221 
Total Votes “For” the agreement: 162   (73%) 
Total Votes “Against” the agreement: 59  (27%) 
 

I am pleased to inform you that the Board of Directors met on this date and have declared the agreement 
ratified.  

 
We will continue to work with the City and make ourselves available for any meeting in which the Council 

may deliberate or take action on the agreement.  
 
As a final note, we respectfully ask that the Mayor and Council be informed of our request to take a photo 

for subsequent press release(s) should the council ratify the agreement. We believe it is important for the 
community to see the collaborated effort in public safety areas.  

 
 

Respectfully,  
 
 
Christopher Stickles 
President, KPEA-FOP 32 

                   
 
 
 
 
 


